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Wed. 12/6  Attention seniors:  SoCalGrad will be on campus one last time this Thursday, 

December 7
th

, during tutorial and break in the upper commons.  If you have not 

purchased your cap and gown yet or you want to order announcements or class 

rings, make sure you see the SoCalGrad representative to order the items you 

want.  This is the last time they will be out, so don’t miss them, especially if 

you need to order your cap and gown. 

Wed. 12/6  Do you want to be in ASB next year?  Then come out to the first election 

meeting Thursday, December 7
th

, during lunch in Room 347, Mr. Hardy’s 

room.  This meeting is mandatory if you want an ASB or class position for the 

2018/19 school year.  See you there! 

Wed. 12/6  Are you excited for Christmas?  Well, get your holiday spirits up by signing up 

for Christmas Karaoke!  DM our ASB Twitter account to sign up.  Karaoke 

will be December 13
th

 through the 15
th 

at break at the theatron.  Get ready for 

some holiday fun! 

Wed. 12/6  Attention seniors:  We recently updated Naviance with ten new scholarships. 

Log in to see more.  If you have questions, see Ms. Nia in the College and 

Career Center. 

Wed. 12/6  The Sonora theatre classes would like to invite you to their winter showcase 

performance.  The Theatre 2 and 3 students will perform a selection of 

contemporary scenes, both romantic and comic.  The showcase will take place 

on Friday, December 8
th

 at 7:00 p.m. in Room 512, the room above the library.  

Admission is free, but seats must be reserved in advance because seating is 

limited.  The seating signup sheet is posted outside of Room 330, Mr. Brem’s 

room.  Hope to see you there! 

Wed. 12/6  Hi, Raiders!  BSU will be selling Christmas candy canes for $1.00.  They will 

be sold during break and lunch near the theatron.  If you buy one for someone 

else, you must know their second-period teacher. 

Wed. 12/6  The Californian Association of Educational Professionals is giving a $1,000 

scholarship to students pursuing a degree in education or business.  The 

deadline to apply is December 11
th

.  Log on to your Naviance account for 

information and for more scholarship opportunities.  

Thur. 12/7  Hey, FFA members!  Come out to our Holiday Night and cookie decorating 

event this Friday, December 8
th

 in the Ag wing from 6:00 until 9:00 p.m.  

Remember, this event if for FFA members only. 

Fri. 12/8  Attention all students:  the yearbook is still on sale for $75.00 with ASB and 

$80.00 without.  We will be putting in the final order within the next month, so 

act fast if you want to ensure that you will have a 2017-18 yearbook.   

Fri. 12/8  Hey, everyone!  Don’t forget to bring your Fill up Friday cup to the theatron 

area at break this Friday, December 8
th

, to receive your treat.  Don’t miss it!   

Welcome to 

the jUngle 



Thurs. 12/7  Attention students who took the ASVB:  Your results are available in Room 

303. 

Wed. 12/6  December 14
th

 is only a week away!  Come to the Tabletop Club meeting today 

at lunch in Room 304 and 305 for a discussion of this crucial topic.  Learn how 

you can help us keep net neutrality. 

Thurs. 12/7  Hey, Raiders! Are you ready for some holiday music?  Come to our annual 

Holiday Concert featuring the Sonora Choir, Jazz Band and Concert Band. The 

Concert is tomorrow at 7:00pm, and tickets are only $3.00. Join us for an 

evening of fantastic music! 

Wed. 12/6  Congratulations to the boys' varsity basketball team who defeated Woodbridge 

High School last night by a score of 76 to 50.  Lucas Everett led the Raiders 

with 21 points and 9 rebounds.  Daniel Esparza added 14 points and 3 

rebounds, and Jesse Stines had 13 points and 6 rebounds.  Come out and 

support the team on Friday night for their first home game against Servite.  The 

game starts at 7:00 p.m. 

Wed. 12/6  There will be a Speech and Debate meeting today and tomorrow at lunch in 

Room 331.  Please be prompt! 

 


